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July 1, 2016 

 

 

We are providing this letter in connection with the Service Organization Control 1, Type II 

Report (the “Report”), prepared for ViaWest, Inc. (“we”, “us, “our”) and covering the controls 

and procedures identified therein.  The Report covers the examination period of October 1, 

2014 through September 30, 2015 and relates to our data centers located in Denver, Colorado; 

Salt Lake City, Utah; Hillsboro, Oregon; Las Vegas, Nevada; Chaska, Minnesota; Phoenix, 

Arizona; and Austin, Richardson, and Dallas Texas. To the best of our knowledge, there have 

not been any significant changes in the internal controls described in the Report since the date 

it was issued, nor are there any material weaknesses in such internal controls and procedures 

that require any corrective action.  

 

 
 

Bradley D. Hart 

Director of Compliance 

  


